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Frederick-Firestone Fire District Hosts  
Fifteenth Annual Community Santa Run 

 
 

FREDERICK, COLO. – The Frederick-Firestone Fire Protection District will host its 15th 

annual Community Santa Run December 19-22. 

 

The Santa Run has become a community tradition that residents and Fire District personnel have 

come to look forward to and enjoy. The Santa Run consists of four nights, where the Fire District 

personally leads Santa throughout residential neighborhoods in Frederick, Firestone and its 

surrounding areas. Kids and parents can meet Santa, see a fire engine, and greet firefighters 

without leaving the safety of their neighborhood. 

 

For more information on the Santa Run and its specific neighborhood routes, visit www.fffd.us. 

 

### 

ABOUT THE FREDERICK-FIRESTONE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

The Frederick-Firestone Fire Protection District (FFFPD) is Special District governed by an 

elected Board of Directors and provides all-hazard response to include fire suppression, emergency 

medical care and transport, specialized rescue, and fire protection, prevention and education 

services to residents and businesses within the Town of Frederick, the Town of Firestone and 

unincorporated portions of Weld County, Colorado. For more information about the Frederick-

Firestone Fire Protection District, please contact FFFPD Community Outreach Specialist Summer 

Campos at 303-833-2742 or by email at scampos@fffd.us. The Frederick-Firestone Fire Protection 

District Business and Education Center is located at 8426 Kosmerl Place, in Frederick, Colo. 
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